

Dear Elf Host Family,

Your Elf's travel itinerary is being finalized and is awaiting approval from Bellinna, our Elf Flight Coordinator (EFC).

Please be on the lookout for a special suitcase that belongs to your Elf. It is silver, with a red, white and green label on the front and a luggage tag that looks like this:



When you find this suitcase, it's okay if you take a quick peek inside but make sure you put everything back right away. Please put it in a safe place where your Family Elf can find it when they arrive at your house. A kitchen table or countertop is a great spot! Thank you for taking care of your Elf's special suitcase!

Yours Truly, Bernard - Head Elf Travel Goordinator North Pole Elf Aviation Genter (NPEAG)